
TRAFFIC IMPACTS
A lane closure is planned on northbound Van 
Buren Boulevard from north of Limonite Avenue 
through Rutile Street.  

Wednesday April 23, through Friday, April 25
5 a.m. to 4 p.m.

The closure is necessary for oversized trucks to 
deliver construction materials for the railroad track. 
Please reduce speeds and watch for large trucks 
traveling through the project area.  
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Single lane closure on northbound Van Buren Blvd. continues  
April 23-25; plan for delays in the area.    
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This information may change due to 
weather or field conditions.


